
TriValley PC, North Willow Grove 
2701 Blair Mill Rd. Suite 20 
Willow Grove, PA 19002 
 
 
September 7, 2023 
 
 
Dear Patients: 
 
After careful and long consideration, I am taking advantage of an opportunity to 
change the focus of my career. I have decided to resign from my position as Nurse 
Practitioner at TriValley Primary Care- North Willow Grove. It has been a privilege 
to provide care here and form relationships with you and your families over the 
past ten years, and this decision was not made lightly. However, at this time it is 
what’s best for myself, my family, and my professional development. Change is 
good. I will be transitioning out of Primary Care, and I have accepted a position 
with the Vascular Surgery team at Temple University Hospital. Thank you for all of 
the support, confidence, and appreciation you have given to me over the years. I 
have enjoyed my time working at TVPC-NWG and I will greatly miss each 
relationship I have developed with colleagues and patients alike. 
 
My last day for patient visits will be October 31, 2023. My colleagues and I will do 
everything possible to ensure as smooth a transition as possible. You will be in 
great hands with any of the physicians that are here at TVPC-NWG. 
I wish the practice much success in the future and I’m sure I will continue to see 
many of you about in the local community. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Desiree Trader-Kent, CRNP 


